Gagliano Engineering, Inc
P.O. Box 2520 MEMO

Pueblo, CO 81004
(719) 240-9425

March 23, 2018

Elliott Russell
Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety

1313 Sherman St, Room 215
Denver, CO 80203

Re:  Adequacy Review, | [2c Construction Materials Amendment Application
(AM-01) Big “G” Gravel Pit, Permit No. M-2006-08 |

Dear Mr. Russell,

| have received the Adequacy Review for | 12¢c Construction Materials Amendment
Application (AM-01) Big “G” Gravel Pit, Permit No. M-2006-081.

On behalf of the Applicant, Daniel J. Gaudreault and Barbara J. Gaudreault, please accept
this letter as my request to extend the decision date by an additional 60 days. The
current decision date is May 25, 2018. | request this time so that we may address the
comments of the Adequacy Review.

If you have any questions, please call me at 719-547-7073.

Cordially,

/

//\//l/d//t

Joseph V. Gagliano, P.E.
Gagliano Engineering, Inc.
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